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July 24, 2015 
 
 

Lawrence Arts Center 40th Anniversary Event to Close the  
900 block of New Hampshire Street 

 Friday September 25, 2015 
 
 

On Tuesday, August 25, 2015, the Lawrence City Commission will consider allowing the closure 
of the 900 block of New Hampshire Street, on Friday September 25, 2015 at 9:00 a.m. 
to 11:59 p.m., for the Lawrence Arts Center 40th Anniversary Event. If you have comments 
or questions regarding this event please contact Mark Thiel, Assistant Public Works 
Director, (785) 832-3134, or at mthiel@lawrenceks.org. You may also attend the City 
Commission meeting, which starts at 5:45 p.m., at City Hall, 6 E 6th Street.  
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